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January 2017 
 
 
Dear Client: 
 
As we once again approach our busiest time of the year, we would like to take this time to remind 
you that your Partnership, Limited Liability Company, or Corporation 2016 Income Tax Returns 
will soon be due.  In most cases, these returns should be completed before we can complete your 
personal returns.   
 
Please complete the enclosed organizer for your business if you do not have a Computerized 
Profit & Loss Statement. 
 
Very shortly, our office will be inundated with appointments for Individual Income Tax Returns.  
In order to serve you better, we have set aside special appointment times and extended our hours 
for those of you with businesses whose fiscal year ends between October 31 and December 31.  
Contacting us now assures you that we will have ample time to communicate with you, and 
provide you with the best service and accuracy.  Most importantly, an early appointment will 
allow us time to determine the lowest tax liability that the new laws provide.  You should also 
keep in mind that sales tax returns, payroll tax returns, and W-2’s and 1099’s are due by 
January 31, 2017. 
 
With this in mind, it is important that you have an appointment to prepare your 2016 
business tax returns before January 31, 2017.  We have extended our hours for your 
convenience, so please call us as soon as possible to make an appointment. 
 
We want to thank you again for choosing Robert Hall & Associates to prepare your returns, and 
hope you call us soon so that we can complete your Partnership or Corporation return before 
January 31, 2017. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Robert W. Hall, EA       Stephen Hall, EA   Robert Wm. Hall, EA 
 
P.S. Let us know if we can help you.  There have been many changes to the tax laws, so call, 
fax or email us immediately if you have any questions. 
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